
Housing needed for UCSD students this fall

July 27, 1998

Media Contact: Pat JaCoby, (619) 534-7404 or pjacoby@ucsd.edu

HOUSING NEEDED FOR UCSD STUDENTS THIS FALL

Off campus housing is sought by the University of California, San Diego for fall 1998 because of an increase in
enrollment of freshmen and transfer students.

Larry L. Barrett, director of Housing and Dining Services, notes that the number of incoming students who
have indicated they want to live on campus for the 1998-99 academic year exceeds on-campus spaces available.

Area residents with rental property available for student use can list it with the Off Campus Housing Office.
Options include an entire property (house, condo or apartment), room rental, or room and/or board in exchange
for work. There is a $20 fee to establish a six month listing which includes referrals. Additional information may be
obtained by contacting Gayle August, Off Campus Housing, 534-3670.

Barrett notes that many current students are looking for housing now, and many new students will seek
housing when they attend campus orientation meetings the latter part of June and during the summer months.

UCSD has 6,000 campus housing units available to students, but Barrett estimates 900 off-campus units will
be needed this year for new students.

(July 27, 1998)


